
 
 

Announcing Upcoming Retrouvaille Program | Aug 19-21| & follow- up sessions 
 

May 31, 2022 
Dear Friends in Christ and Partners in Ministry,   
 
For over 40 years, Retrouvaille has been a lifeline of hope and healing for struggling marriages. Here in 
Central Wisconsin, hundreds of couples have participated in the program since 1998 with lasting 
success.  We thank you for your vital support in sharing these announcements. We are a grass-roots 
volunteer-run organization by couples that have been through the program, at every level, locally and 
abroad. With your help we continue to “pay it forward”!  
 
The next program begins with a weekend stay, August 19-21, 2022. Registrations are due by August 5th 
to allow time for room reservations to be guaranteed.  Late registrations may be accepted if space is 
available.  Please announce this program at your earliest convenience, and as often as possible from 
now through the beginning of August to offer a lifeline for a couple and family in need.  See 
Attachments: 1) A new series of short bulletin announcements, each with a slight variation.  Please pass 
them to your church bulletin editor!  2) A one-page flyer with all pertinent details. This may be provided 
to a couple in need or serve as a bulletin insert or as a poster for your vestibule or hallway.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have questions, would like some color brochures to have available, or wish to hear from a couple 
whose marriage has been saved by this ministry, please feel free to call or email us!    
 
Mark & Irene Mehlos, publicity volunteers, Irene.mehlos@gmail.com  
Richard & Janet Kunze, new CWR Publicity Coordinators, kunzejanet@yahoo.com  
Central Wisconsin Retrouvaille Community:  1-877-922-4673 
Website:  www.HelpOurMarriage.org  

Announcing a Lifeline of Hope and Healing for Struggling Marriages!  
 
When the old ways aren’t working, the Retrouvaille Program helps couples restore their marriage and 
rebuild loving relationships. This three-phase program begins with a weekend stay where team couples 
share their personal stories and the tools of the program that helped them rediscover their love for 
each other.  Participants are not asked to share their struggles with the group, but instead have the 
opportunity to interact in privacy with their spouse.  Costs are affordable and no couple is turned away 
because of limited finances.   If you are wondering if  this program is right for you or a loved one, find 
more information and answers to Frequently Asked Questions at www.HelpOurMarriage.org   Register 
online, or call toll-free for a personal contact with our registration couple: 1-877-922-HOPE (4673) All 
calls are fully confidential.  The next program begins on August 19, 2022.  Please register early for 
guaranteed room reservation. 
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